



CANADIENNE DES



President Président Brad Woodside Mayor. City of Fredericton, NB

First Vice-President Premier vice-président Raymond Louie Councillor. City of Vancouver, BC

Second Vice-President Deuxième vice-président Clark Somerville Councillor. Regional Municipality of Halton, ON

Third Vice-President Troisième vice-présidente Jenny Gerbasi Councillor, City of Winnipeg, MB

Past President Président sortant Claude Dauphin Maire, Arrondissement de Lachine, Ville de Montréal, QC

> Chief Executive Officer Chef de la direction Brock Carlton Ottawa, ON

10, rue Rideau Street, Ottawa, Ontario

Mailing address/ Adresse postale 24, rue Clarence Street, Ottawa, Ontario K1N 5P3

> T. 613-241-5221 F 613-244-1515

> > www.fcm.ca

July 16, 2014

His Worship Mayor Rod Shaigec and Members of Council 53109A Highway 779 Parkland County, AB T7Z 1R1

Dear Mayor Shaigec and Members of Council,

On behalf of the Partners for Climate Protection (PCP) program I would like to extend my congratulations to Parkland County for completing program Milestone Two for both corporate and community greenhouse gas (GHG) emissions. Completion of this milestone signals that your local government has adopted GHG reduction targets, and we are pleased to share your community's achievement on the PCP website at www.fcm.ca/pcp. Enclosed you will also find a puzzle piece symbolizing Milestone Two, which you can now display in your PCP Milestone Trophy.

Now that you have set emission reduction targets, the next step in the PCP framework is to develop a local action plan outlining specific emission reduction initiatives. We look forward to working with you as you develop this emission reduction strategy, which constitutes the third milestone in the PCP program. Your efforts, and those of a growing number of PCP participants, are making a significant contribution to reducing Canada's GHG emissions.

Cost-effective, community-based projects offer the very best opportunities for taking action on climate change. Since 2008, PCP member municipalities have voluntarily reported on over 800 projects to reduce GHG emissions. These projects represent more than \$2 billion in investments and over 1.8 million tonnes in GHG reductions.

Our Program Officer, Jon Connor, is available to discuss how PCP can continue to serve the needs of your municipality. Should you have any questions, Mr. Connor can be reached by telephone at (613) 907-6340 or via e-mail at pcp@fcm.ca.

Yours sincerely,

Bead Wordsice

Brad Woodside FCM President

Enclosure(s)

BW/JC:jlp

c: Gabriel Clarke, Environmental Management and Community Sustainability Coordinator, Parkland County

